
State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

Southeast District - Annex Building 

DEPT. DF NATURAL RESOURCES Post Office Box 12436 
4041 N. Richards St. 

George E. Meyer 
Secretary 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53212 
TELEPHONE 414-961-2727 

TELEFAX 414-961-2770 

June 8, 1993 

Mr . James R. Morrin 
Wildman, Harrold , Allen & Dixon 
225 W. Wacker Dr. 
Chicago, IL 60606-1229 

SUBJECT: 

Dear Mr. Morrin: 

Petroleum contamination at the Milwaukee Plating Company, 
1434 North 4th Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 

The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (WDNR) has recently reviewed the 
above-referenced case file. Our most r e cent document is a letter from Chip 
Krohn, the previous WDNR project manager for this site, dated January 24 , 
1992 . I am the new project manager for this case. Please provide me with an 
update of the status of this site by June 16, 1993 . I can be reached at the 
above address or at (414) 961-2771. 

Sincerely, 

~ 00~ 

Hydrogeologist, Leaking Underground Storage Tank Progra m 

cc: Clifford Peter - Milwaukee Plating Co. 
Lori Bowman - Hydro-Search 
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